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Dear Friends of Freedom Foursquare,  

When I first met Jesse, he was strung out on drugs living in his truck along with his 

daughter.  It was a tragic situation to say the least.  Jesse and his daughter would 

come into the church often looking for food, clothing and other assistance.  Regularly 

we would pray for him, and encourage him to get help.  This went on for several 

months.  Then without notice Jesse and his daughter vanished.  We had no idea what 

had happened, or where they had gone to.  Then one day this fall I was preparing to 

step on the platform to deliver the message when out of the blue, there was Jesse and his little girl.  He looked 

healthy, clean and happy.  Jesse shared that he had spent a few months in treatment and was now clean, sober, 

and in his right mind.  After getting clean he remembered the love and the kindness of Freedom Foursquare 

Church.  He made a special trip in to share his story of how God had helped him and how Freedom was there for 

him when he was at his lowest, showing him the love of God and offering hope 

and help.  Thank you Jesus!   

Our Outreach Ministries are growing!    

One ministry Freedom is most known for is Breakfast Church.  Our team has 

stayed so faithful in this ministry often coming in at 5 a.m. each Sunday to 

begin prepping and cooking.  This fall this ministry has grown from serving 

60ish of our neighbors to now serving more than 100 each Sunday.  While our 

neighbors are gathered around tables we share a message of hope.  Each week people are coming to Christ!            

In this photo we are praying for and man named David.  He came in for breakfast, 

heard the message and asked Jesus into his life.  Here we are praying that God 

would deliver him from his drug addiction.  

 Another of our Outreach Services that has seen significant growth has been our 

Emergency Clothing Assistance Ministry.  Under Sue’s leadership this ministry has 

flourished.  With the high cost of living, it isn’t just homeless 

people that have clothing needs.  Sue and her team are always 

so kind, compassionate and care for the needs of the people 

that come in.  In addition to meeting the immediate clothing 

needs Sue takes time to hear peoples stories, offer wise 

counsel and share a heartfelt prayer.        
 

The ministries we are providing are essential and have eternal consequence.  The work we do is possible in part 

through the generous donations of partners like you.  Thank you for your faithful and generous commitment to 

pray and give towards the great work.  God Bless you!  
 

  In Him, Pastor David 
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